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McGrILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

The Macdonald Physics Building

September 22nd, 1921.

The Principal, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

After consultation with Dean 

Adams, Dr. Ruttan, Professor McKergow, Dr. Hickson 

and others, I beg to recommend that suitable moving 

picture films be exhibited in the Engineering Building 

during the Reunion for graduates and undergraduates. 

The total cost will not exceed $100.00. I shall be

glad to make full arrangements with respect to pro-

Subject to your approval.jector, operator and films.

Yours sincerely,


